
November 2020 

It is 9:24 pm, less than an hour ago I was talking on the phone with a fellow chapter 
member, he was not aware of the Masterlink, so I filled him in and told him how to access 
the Masterlink. While talking with him I realized that I have not done my chapter report for 
this month yet. It has been busy so far this month and it looks like it will continue. 
 
A woman came to our August meeting, she rides a sport bike and belongs to a group called 
the Ruff Riders, she was concerned that we would not accept her, told her we welcome all 
bikers. The next day she joined ABATE and the Mohave Chapter along with her husband. 
 
Approximately 3 weeks later she was on a ride with her group, felt really short of breath, 
pulled off on the shoulder, other riders she was with called an ambulance. Sad to say that 
she passed away at the hospital. Talked with the president of her group tonight on the 
phone, we are looking at combining efforts with that group to do a memorial ride with them 
and finish her ride. At this time no specific details are worked out yet. 
 
This Friday, October 16th, we are involved in a escort ride/mission along with various 
veteran groups, Missing in America Project. Escorting the cremated remains of 34 unclaimed 
veterans from a funeral home in Bullhead City to a Veterans Memorial Cemetery at Camp 
Navajo in Bellemont, AZ. Looking forward to this it is an honor to do this ride/mission. 
 
On Saturday, October 31 st. the Mohave Chapter is having a Halloween party in Kingman, 
AZ, please refer to the Mohave Chapter FB page to view the flyer. We would love to see 
some folks from other chapters come up for the party. We are busy with preparations for 
this party. 
 
Until next time, stay safe and ride safe. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


